
From: 
Sent: 23 May 2019 08:01
To: Planning
Subject: RE: NYM/2019/0315/FL Revised Ack Letter
 
Many thanks for your request the attached plan shows the 2 no. buildings that are subject to the
variation request (in red). I can confirm that the land within the applicants ownership is the whole
of the area shown on the plan edged in blue – I would be happy for you to mark this on if you
require it to be altered.
 
Kind regards
 
Cheryl Ward
 
Cheryl Ward Planning
MSc MRTPI
 

W: www.cherylwardplanning.co.uk
Referrals welcomed
 

http://www.cherylwardplanning.co.uk/
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Forming a commitment to stay with you from the beginning to the end of your planning venture
 

From: Planning <planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk> 
Sent: 22 May 2019 15:12
To:
Subject: NYM/2019/0315/FL Revised Ack Letter
 
Good afternoon Cheryl,
 
Please refer to the attached acknowledgment letter as it is requesting additional
information.
Please disregard the automated one previously sent.
 
Many thanks
 
Justine Strickland
Assistant Planning Administration Officer
 

http://www.northyorkmoors.org.uk/
m.barnes
Stamp



m.barnes
Stamp


	2019-05-23 Public - Additional information from Cheryl Ward
	02 May 19 - OS Map marked



